
From: Lance Roberts [mailto:roberts.lance@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, March 12, 2015 7:44 AM 
Subject: HB138 EPA Clean Air Act 

 

To the House Resources Committee: 

I would ask you to hold hearings and pass HB138 out of committee.  We need to start standing 

up for our States rights on these issues, with protect our low-cost power being a primary concern. 

I would also ask you to include language about not having the state enforce the new EPA 

woodstove regulations, as other states have recently done. 

Here's one article for reference: 

 

 

mailto:roberts.lance@gmail.com

